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July 11, 2017 

Dear Parents of Religious School Students, 

It is time to register your child for the 2017/2018 Religious School year. 

At this time, we need you to complete the enclosed registration form and provide your 

deposit of $100 per student by July 31 to hold your student’s place in his or her class.  You 

may either mail the completed form and check to Temple Beth Emeth, PO Box 409, Mount 

Sinai, NY 11766 or you can place it in the “Financial Secretary” mailbox in the temple. 

Please note: 

 Tuition for each semester must be paid in full before the first day of class.  (Havurah

and Confirmation are due in full and may not be divided into two payments.)

 All books must be paid for in advance.

 Temple membership dues must be up to date before registration.

 A $25 per family activity fee will be collected upon registration.  The activity fee

will fund supplies and entertainment at our annual Chanukah Party and Purim

Festival.

Please keep in mind that the first semester begins September 2017 and the second semester 

begins January 2018.  The tuition fee schedule is provided below.  No child will be allowed 

to attend the semester if payment has not been received.  

CLASS SEMESTER ANNUAL 

Katantan $10.00 (per class) 

Festival $205 $410 

Alef $295 $590 

Bet $295 $590 

Gimmel $295 $590
Dalet $295 $590 

Hay $165 $330 

Confirmation $270 

Havurah $270 

Please contact the Financial Committee by July 31 at 631-928-4103 if you have any 

questions or concerns.  Wishing you and your children a great summer and school year. 

The Members of the Temple Beth Emeth Financial Committee 

http://www.tbemtsinai.org/



